CHERI HELT

STATE REPRESENTATIVE
DISTRICT 54 - BEND

HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

May 29%, 2019

Dear Chief Clerk Tim Sekerak,

Out of an abundance of caution, I would like to declare a conflict of interest regarding Senate
Bill 90. I own two restaurants that provide straws for customers to use with their beverages.
However, these are not plastic straws.

Sincerely,

1

CheriHelt

State Representative
House District 54

Bend, Oregon
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